
Submitter: Deborah Baier 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3103 

Our forests are essential to our survival in an increasingly concrete world. This bill will 

not help preserve them. Please oppose this bill and work toward sensible and 

forward-thinking forest management that prioritizes our environment and the 

creatures (human and other animals) who inhabit our planet rather than the interests 

of the timber industry. 


